
To Interested Parties: 
 
 

 State Water Resources Control Board staff will be holding two meetings of 
Geotracker users to discuss the electronic submittal of analytical and locational data 
for the groundwater cleanup programs. 

 
 

 Date: Thursday, January 13, 2005 
  Time: 10AM - 4 PM 
  Location: Water Quality Control Board Auditorium 
  1515 Clay Street 
  Oakland, CA 94612 
 
 
           Date: Monday, January 24, 2005 
 Time: 10AM - 4 PM 

Location: Irvine Civic Center  
1 Civic Center Plaza 
Irvine, CA 92606 

 
 These meetings are open to the public and you are invited to attend and 

discuss the relevant issues regarding the Electronic Submittal of Information (ESI) 
for groundwater cleanup programs and the implementation of the final regulations 
that were recently adopted. The text of the regulations can be found at: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/ust/cleanup/electronic_reporting/docs/final_electronic_regs_dec04.pdf
 

The morning session of each meeting (10am–12pm) is intended for those 
who are new to the ESI program and will be very basic. The afternoon sessions (1-
4pm) will be directed toward experienced users and will discuss more detailed 
aspects of the program. We hope to hear from many of you who have been routinely 
reporting electronic data as well as people who are just getting started. 
 

We appreciate your participation in our electronic submittal of information 
program. This is one of the largest e-reporting programs nationally for either 
analytical or field measurement data.  Your participation is making the program a 
success.  

Since the room’s capacity is limited, please RSVP for one of the locations if 
you plan to attend by e-mailing Hamid Foolad at: hfoolad@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
Hamid Foolad 
Environmental Scientist 
State Water Resources Control Board 
Division of Water Quality 
UST Clean Up/Border Unit 
Tel: 916-341-5791 
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